
 

 Florida Foundation for Future Scientists  
Photography Division  

999 Ponce de Leon Boulevard, Suite 710  
Coral Gables, FL 33134  

(305) 444-1225  
www.fosf-miami.org  

 

PHOTOGRAPH ORDER FORM  
 

Name of Student_____________________________________________  
 
Name of Project _____________________________________________  
 
Project Number or Award Description ___________________________  
 
Address where photo may be sent_______________________________  
 
________________________________________________________________  
Quantity:  

_______ 8 x 10     $25.00 
  
_______ 5 x 7     $15.00  
 
_______ 4 x 6    $ 10.00 
 
_______ 4 wallets     $15.00  
 
_______ Your Pictures on CD/Memory Stick     $50.00  

All photos of this student, awards and project (uncorrected)  
 
________ Entitling* on Photo ($ 7.00 per size ordered) 

 (*State Science and Engineering Fair of Florida 2020)  
 
 

NOTE: Add $8.00 shipping and handling for all orders under $100.00  
 

$___________ Total  
(Checks may be made payable to “Friends of the Science Fair”)  

 
All correspondence and re-orders should be mailed to us at: 

FFFS, 999 Ponce de Leon Boulevard, Suite 710 Coral Gables, FL 33134 
All proceeds benefit the young science students of Florida 



Photo FAQ’s 

1.  Do I have to order a photo in advance for the project pictures to be taken? 

NO.  All students present at the State Science and Engineering Fair will be photographed with their project during 
judging. Whether to order the photos is up to you. 

2.  How do I pay for the photos? 

We take checks mailed before the fair and checks or cash at the fair.  (We accept credit cards at the fair with a 4% 
surcharge). We will have a table set up to assist in ordering the photos.  About 2 or 3 weeks after the fair, proofs will 
be posted on our website, www.fosf-miami.org  When ordering from the website, major credit cards may be used.   

3.  Where does the money go? 

ALL proceeds go to support the State of Florida Science Fair. All photographers are volunteers and the paper and 
ink are all donated. All printing is done by volunteers. The money raised by photos helps to defray the cost of the 
Science and Engineering Fair of Florida. 

4.  Are the award pictures taken on the stage? 

No.  All award pictures are posed with the student with the award in front of the official State Science Fair banner.  
Some are taken with the award donor. If the family wants additional award photos taken by us in front of the banner, 
we will be able to do that when time permits. There will be an assortment of candid (non-posed) photos during the 
opening ceremony and the rest of the fair. To the extent that the students can be identified, these will also be 
available for purchase. 

5.   Can I order photos from previous years? 
 
Yes.  On the order form, please indicate the year in which the previous fair pictures were taken and the name of the 
student and the approximate name of the title of the project. 
   

6.  What is included in the pictures on disk? 

The pictures on disk are ALL photos taken of the student during the judging and during the awards ceremony.  They 
are UNCORRECTED jpeg images only.  They are not finished print quality.  They may need correction for 
brightness, color and red-eye.  If you have good photo imaging software, this can all be adjusted on your home 
computer.  The disk does not include photos of students during opening ceremony or setup or the field trip.  It 
contains only the photo of the student (or team) placing the order.   

7. What is Entitling? 

Entitling on the photos includes the caption, “State Science & Engineering Fair of Florida, 2020” .  The cost for 
entitling is $7.00 per size of photo ordered.  If multiple photos of the same size are ordered, the cost is still only 
$7.00.  If two or more different sizes are ordered, the cost is $7.00 per size ordered.  For photos on memory stick, a 
separate text document for entitling may be ordered for a single $7.00 charge. 

8. How long does it take it receive the photos? 
 
For photos ordered at the fair, or before the fair, the prints will be mailed about 3 weeks after the fair.  For orders received 
afterward, the prints will be mailed 2-3 weeks after receipt of the order. 
 

9.  Who can I contact for more information? 
 

Susan Cole,  
cole@bicecolelaw.com   
305-444-1225 

http://www.fosf-miami.org/
mailto:cole@bicecolelaw.com

